

INŽENJERSKA KOMORA CRNE GORE

Broj 2960

Podgorica, 16.60 20 23good

British Embassy Podgorica Ulcinjska 8 81000 Podgorica Montenegro

Tel: + 382 (0) 20 420 100 Fax: + 382 (0) 20 420 140 www.gov.uk/world/montenegro

Dipl.inž.građ. Nikola Luković Predsjednik Komore Inženjerska komora Crne Gore Bul. Džordža Vašingtona 31 81000 Podgorica Crna Gora

Wednesday, 11 October 2023

Dear President of the Chamber Luković,

I reach out to you regarding this year's Chevening Scholarship scheme, a prestigious initiative that continues to shape future global leaders. We invite you to encourage deserving individuals from your network to apply for this fully-funded master's scholarship in the UK. We are seeking individuals who embody the excellence of Montenegro and are willing to gain immensely from the professional and academic opportunities Chevening offers.

Chevening Scholarships, as you may know, are a cornerstone of the UK government's commitment to fostering international leadership. Participants not only undergo transformative academic experiences but also forge invaluable connections, immerse themselves in UK culture, and build enduring relationships with both the UK and fellow scholars.

Past Chevening scholars have demonstrated exceptional contributions upon their return to their home countries, assuming leadership roles in diverse fields. They have become instrumental figures in their organizations, businesses, and even within their countries.

This year's application window extends until November 7, 2023, providing sufficient time for potential candidates to submit their applications.

For a comprehensive overview of the Chevening Scholarship scheme, please refer to the enclosed leaflet. Additional details can be found on the Chevening website (www.chevening.org/montenegro) and the British Embassy Podgorica's Facebook page (www.facebook.com/UKinMontenegro). Our vibrant community of Montenegro Chevening scholars is actively engaged through NGO MAUK (Montenegro Alumni UK). They offer valuable insights and first-hand experiences, which can be explored further on their Facebook page (www.facebook.com/MAUK.ME).

I appreciate your support in spreading the word about this incredible opportunity.

Warm regards,

DLMcKen

Dawn McKen His Majesty's Ambassador